
The Local Government Boundary Commission for England is 
undertaking further consultation in Lichfield as part of its review 
of Staffordshire County Council. 

The Commission is satisfied with the evidence received for the 
rest of the county.

reviews@lgbce.org.uk

https://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/staffordshire

Review Officer (Staffordshire), 
LGBCE, PO Box 133, Blyth, NE24 9FE

Consultation closes: 12 March 2024

Have your say

Staffordshire 
Electoral Review


